Dear Families,
SAVE THE DATE: Textile Recycling (including sneakers - more details on the bottom of
this note)

May 4, 2024 from 10am - 12pm at OES - The district calendar has a different date
because we had to change it:) LOOK FOR THE BIG YELLOW BUS

Doug’s Fish Fry is an added bonus this year. They will be at the Grand Union pérking lot
on May 4th from 11 - 6. Part of the profits they receive on this day will be donated to the
Green Team:)

Also, don’t forget....

We recycle all kinds of stuff through the Green Team at OES.

We recycle empty toothpaste containers, Gatorade packets, little bites type packages,
empty glue sticks and glue bottles, empty markers, pens, mechanical pencils, used
contacts and contact packaging and empty juice pouches. We recycle through a
company called Terracycle that upcycles items into new products. Please put them in a
sealed bag and bring to Mrs. Barnes in room 111

The Green Team and US Again Fill That Truck Event

When (collection day): Saturday: May 4th from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm (or until
the cars stop coming:) You can also send in bags of textiles the week before our
final collection: April 29th - May 3rd

Where: Owego Elementary School (OES) Parking Lot (look for the Big Yellow
Bus)

What: We are collecting: used clothes, towels, hats, bedding, outerwear, cloth
bags, belts, and shoes (rubber band them and bag separately if possible). These
items are items you wouldn’t take to the mission. They can be any shape, size or
condition (they can even have holes:) they just can’t be moldy or wet!!

Why: We want to RECYCLE instead of fill the landfill and save you MONEY!!!



